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                                                                                                               30th January 2025 

 

The Chief Executive Officer, 

Ghana Investment Promotion Center, 

Accra-Ghana. 

 

Dear Madam CEO, 

 

CONGRATULATIONS 

 

On behalf of the Pharmaceutical Manufacturers Association of Ghana, I would like to 

extend our warmest congratulations to you, Pharm Dr, Bernice Makafui Brempong, on 

your appointment as the Chief Executive Officer of GIPC. This is a significant milestone 

and we are pleased to see you take on this critical role.  

 

This appointment is a testament to your leadership skills, expertise and dedication to 

promoting investment and economic growth in Ghana. We are glad that you are a strong 

advocate for development in Ghana’s health economy. We are pleased to partner with a 

result driven professional with a distinguished track record in business development, 

healthcare and strategic partnership.  We are confident that your vision, strategic thinking 

and collaborative approach will drive the GIPC to achieve even greater success in 

attracting and retaining investment in Ghana.   

 

We would be pleased to engage you at your earliest convenience. 

 

As PMAG, we look forward to working closely with you and the GIPC team to promote 

investment opportunities, facilitate business growth and contribute to Ghana’s economic 

development.  Once again, please accept our heartfelt congratulations on your 

appointment. We wish you every success in your new role.  

 

Yours sincerely, 
 
   

 
…………………. 
Lady Pharm Lucia Addae 

 

(Executive Director) 
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